

## Office of Community Planning and Development

David Christensen, BSc (Hons), Adv. Dip. dchristensen@pelham.ca 905-892-2607 x344

To: Sarah Leach

Cc: Holly Willford, Curtis Thompson

From: Dave Christensen, Building Intake/Zoning Technician

Community Planning & Development

Date: April 20<sup>th</sup>, 2021

Subject: Building Comments on Applications to the Committee of Adjustment for

Consents/Minor Variances – May 4th, 2021 Hearing

Comment for Re: Files B11-1419 Station St., B16-3 Hurricane Rd. (Pt 1), B17-3 Hurricane Rd. (Pt 2) & B18-3 Hurricane Rd. (Pt 3)

The building department offers the following comment,

No comment

Kind Regards,

David Christensen, BSc (Hons), Adv. Dip. Building Intake & Zoning Technician dchristensen@pelham.ca